#GetPastPlastic

) Starting May 4, 2022, stores will no longer
be providing single-use plastic bags.
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#BagUpNJ

e Remember to bring your
own reusable bag when
shopping in NJ.

#SkipTheStraw

e Single-use plastic straws
have been by request
since Nov. 4, 2021.

FunFAQs

e Learn more by viewing the FAQs

and polystyrene waivers, here:
www.nj.gov/dep/get-past-plastic/.
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Reliable Resources

e Information and resources, such as
vendors that offer reusable and
sustainable alternatives, are available
from the New Jersey Business Action
Center (NJBAC) at:business.nj.gov/bags/plastic-ban-law.
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Clean Communities

e The New Jersey Clean Communities
Council (NJCCC) is responsible for public
outreach and bag giveaways. Learn more
about the council and its #BagUpNJ
campaign at: bagupnj.com/index.php.
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https://www.facebook.com/newjerseydep
https://twitter.com/NewJerseyDEP

